Subject: Greetings from NUOL

Date: Mon, 27 Aug 2001 03:31:27 -0700 (PDT)

From: Tuyen Dongvan <tdongvan@yahoo.com>

To: apc@ccs.sut.ac.th

Dear Dr. Arjuna,

I would like to thank you for your kind hospitality on my recent visit to Suranaree University of Technology. The discussions on the training of Lao students/staff at the Center for International Affairs and as well as at the Institute of Sciences was very instructive and helpful. We also appreciate all the effort you and your colleagues have made to help our trainees. Please, as discussed, send us all the information/requirement that are necessary to help our training of completing successfully their studies.

Best wishes to you and all the staff of your Office.

Yours sincerely.

Tuyen Dongvan

Vice-Rector

Do You Yahoo!?

Make international calls for as low as \$.04/minute with Yahoo! Messenger http://phonecard.yahoo.com/